
Southern Community Band

Memorial Day Performance
Monday, May 31st

At the Wymore Cemetery
10:00AM

Open to Alumni,
Community Members, and Band Students
currently in grades 6-11, as well as the

2021 graduates

Rehearsals
Students:  please make sure to attend both times.

Alumni & Patrons:  you can attend both rehearsals and if you can’t
do that, then please attend the rehearsal on Memorial Day.

Thursday, May 27th 7-8pm. HS Music Room
Monday, May 31st 8:30-9:30am. HS Music Room

You are responsible to transport yourself to and from the
cemetery.

Music
Salute to America (Mike Story chart)

The Battle Hymn of the Republic (Mike Story Chart)
The Star Spangled Banner

Drum Cadence

Contact Mr. Nielson at (402)-209-7022, or
gnielson@southernschools.org if you will participate. Let him know if you

want the music sent to you and if you need equipment such as marching
percussion, tubas, bari saxes, baritone horns, F horns, music lyres, flip folders,

etc.
Uniform:  Band Tshirt, or a shirt in school colors or patriotic red white and

blue. Also blue jeans (no holes/rips), white or black shoes.
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You Are Invited To Participate In

The Southern Community Band
Sam Wymore Days Parade

Performance
June 12th At 10:30AM

Open to Alumni,
Community Members, and Band Students currently in

the grades 6-11, as well as the 2021 graduates

We rehearse at Southern HS.
The rehearsal dates are:

June 3, 10   7-8pm.
June 1, 7, 9    9-10am.

We will play approximately 3-4 pep band songs.
The parade theme is: Movie Night.

If you have decorations for movies or movie posters,
please bring them!  Uniform will be decided once we

know what we plan to do for decorations.

Contact Mr. Nielson at (402)-209-7022, or
gnielson@southernschools.org to let him know what

instrument you play and if you want the music before our
rehearsals. If at all possible, we would like to see you at 3
of the 5 rehearsals. But, if you live out of town, then just

come join us when you can.
Mr. Nielson can scan and send the music to you.
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